
From: Claudia Albano  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:57 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Town File: D02-18014 and D03-18007 Jefferson Heights Estates Ltd. 

good evening, 

I am making a submission and wish to be notified of the passing or refusal of the proposed 
Zoning By-law Amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision for the above-noted files. 

Please note that we are in favour of the proposal and wish to express to The Town of Richmond 
Hill that they will consider the same type of rezoning or similar rezoning when it comes time for 
redevelopment along the south side of Harris Avenue.   

thank you, 

Claudia and Nat Albano 
277 Harris Ave 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 3M3 
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